
 

 
Dear Minerva,  
 
This Saturday from 1pm-3:30pm, we will be letting Hillary know how much we support her. 
She will be at Wadsworth theatre for a forum on the environment, but we want all of Los 
Angeles to know about Hillary’s strong support!  
 
Join us and gather in front of Wadsworth Theatre on the sidewalk of Wilshire Blvd. If you can 
make it out to show your support, click here to RSVP:  
 
www.hillaryclinton.com/larally      If you have any questions, please call our office at (213) 
908-0190 or e-mail us at socalhrc@hillaryclinton.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mike Trujillo  
California Field Director  
 

http://links.hillaryclinton.com/ctt?kn=1&m=886423&r=NTcyNDI0ODk5MwS2&b=0&j=OTQ2Njc2NzkS1&mt=1

